
From: marius van der walt
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: HP Bill
Date: Thursday, 24 October 2013 2:51:22 PM

To whom this may concern

I wonder if you realise the major impact this bill will have on pt care in rural areas? No HP in their
right mind and proud of what they do will continue working for QLD Health knowing they are being
undercut. I ask someone on this committee to come and spend any given workday with me to see
my workload and pt care to understand my frustration at our unfair treatment. I have been on call
24/7 for the past 5.5 yrs working solely with a workload for at least 2 people. Service is vital. Just
how is this going to be upheld?

Yours sincerely

Tanja Vanderwalt
Sent from my iPhone
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